
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Swans Spring Term letter 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Firstly, I’d like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year.  Secondly, I’d 
like to introduce myself, my name is Mrs Mills and I’m the new class teacher in Swans. 
I’ve popped a short ‘hello’ video on our home-learning page for those of you at home! I 
am really sorry to not have my whole class in school each day, so we can get to know 
one another. 
 
This term our topic is ‘Step back in time’, please see the topic grid that will also be 
emailed out to you and out on our class page. The learning will be the same whether at 
home or at school, where possible, and I will upload learning to our Class Learning at 
home page, there will be a new page each week. If you are at home please do share 
what you are doing with me or message school if support is needed. 
 
For those in school, P.E. will be on a Monday afternoon with Premier Sport and on 
Wednesday.  Children will come home dressed in their P.E. kit.  It is a curriculum 
expectation that all children should take part and therefore, they should have their P.E. 
kit in school. Links to PE that can be done at home will also be out on our class learning 
at home page. 
 
Children in school need a healthy snack (no crisps or chocolate/sweets please), a water 
bottle and their coat each day please. I am really looking forward to working with your 
children, at home or at school, and getting to know you. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. If you are 
learning at home, I’d love to see what you are doing and your work can be uploaded 
onto the class dojo account. 
 
Best wishes for a wonderful term,  
 
Mrs Mills & Swans Team 
 

Benwick Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Clare Talbot 
www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk 

 

High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs PE15 0XA 
 01354 677266   office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 



 

 


